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May 6, 2010 
 
 
 
Betty McCaulley 
Docketing Department 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
 
 
 
Re: 09-2220-EL-EEC - Withdrawal 
 
 
Dear Ms. McCaulley, 
 
AEP has reviewed all the mercantile filings made in late 2009 and discovered that 
this filing was either duplicative of another filing made or did not meet the criteria 
to move forward for Commission decision.   Therefore we respectfully request the 
filing be withdrawn. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
____/s/ Matthew J. Satterwhite__________ 
Matthew J. Satterwhite, Senior Counsel 
 
 

Matthew J. Satterwhite 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-1915 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
mjsatterwhite@aep.com 
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